
From: Diane Papan
To: Alan Melnicoe
Cc: Patrice Olds
Subject: Re: Aug. 19 Council Meeting
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 8:01:59 AM

Thank you for your communication.  
I am copying our City Clerk to ensure that it is made a part of the record on this matter.  
With best regards, 
Diane Papan 

From: Alan Melnicoe 
Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2019 3:02 PM
To: Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: Aug. 19 Council Meeting

Dear Mayor Papan--  We are Baywood residents and are
writing you to urge your support of the study map
developed as part of the San Mateo General Plan 2040. 
We also urge you to reject the new alternative study map
being presented to the council on August 19.  It's
important to maintain the historical charm of our lovely
neighborhood.

Redwood City has become ugly with the multitude of
high-rise apartment and office buildings, and we don't
want the same to happen to San Mateo's lovely
residential areas.  Perhaps high-rise buildings are okay
on the east side of 101 but are not appropriate in the
Baywood area. 

Best regards,

Alan & Shirley Melnicoe




